
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 7, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 SOME HAVE COMMENTED HOW THEY ENJOYED THE LETTERS FROM THE 

HOMESCHOOLING FAMILY THAT I SHARED ON TUESDAY. IT’S ALWAYS GREAT TO HEAR 

FROM THE YOUNGSTERS. WE HEARD FROM ANOTHER HOMESCHOOLING FAMILY FROM 

ALMOND WI. WHO KNOWS WHERE ALMOND WI IS? IF NOT, IT WILL GIVE YOU SOMETHING 

TO DO AND LEARN A LITTLE BIT OF WISCONSIN GEOGRAPHY. 

[FROM THE MOM/TEACHER] DEAR WRVM STAFF. WE ARE A HOMESCHOOLING FAMILY IN 

CENTRAL WISCONSIN. THOUGH I DO NOT TUNE IN REGULARLY TO ANY ONE PROGRAM, I 

DO, AS THE DAY ALLOWS – OR AS GOD PROMPTS, TURN ON YOUR STATION. WHAT A LIFE-

LINE TO HELP ME KEEP MY EYES ON JESUS OR RE-FOCUS WHEN MY GAZE HAS SHIFTED. 

YOUR VOICES ARE FAMILIAR VOICES OF FRIENDS IN OUR HOME. THANK YOU FOR BEING 

A LIGHTHOUSE OF THE AIRWAVES. GOD RICHLY BLESS YOU ALL. 

[JOHANN ] DEAR WRVM STAFF. I AM 11 YEARS OLD AND I LIKE YOUR MUSIC AND 

CHILDREN’S SHOWS. IT IS NICE THAT YOU PRESENT CHRISTIAN CHILDREN SHOWS. GOD 

BLESS YOU AND YOUR PROGRAMS.  

[SIMON – AGE 9] DEAR STAFF AT WRVM. THANKYOU FOR BROADCASTING THE KID 

SHOWS. I LIKE ALL OF THEM. 

IT IS ENCOURAGING TO KNOW WE ARE REACHING FAMILIES WITH OUR PROGRAMMING. 

[LAURA – APPLETON EMAIL] Dear WRVM staff, I have been a listener for about 5 years and 

about a year ago I signed up for your monthly giving. I am so happy to give to a radio station that 

proclaims the gospel clearly each and every day. Your staff are so encouraging, along with the 

music. I listen to Cal Thomas, Chuck Bentley, Haven Today, Family life, J. Vernon McGee, Focus 

on the Family, Janet Parshall, the programs from 6:00-6:45 every night and Pacific Garden 

Mission radio stories. Your radio programs impact my life every day. I love to learn more about 

the Lord and your programs contribute to my spiritual growth. Thank you for blessing me each 

day,  

MY THANKS AGAIN FOR EVERYONE WHO WROTE DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. IF 

YOU MISSED IT WE’D STILL ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. THANK YOU ALSO FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT AS YOU PRAY FOR US AND SUPPORT US FINANCIALLY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


